
 

PARK AND RECREATION BOARD MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 3, 2020 

SUBJECT:      Linda Spurlock Park Renovation Update  

PRESENTER: Joe Pack, Senior Park Planner 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Design services for the renovation of Linda Spurlock Park began in October 2018 with 
Dunaway Associates of Fort Worth. Dunaway led staff through a detailed design 
development process including a consensus concept, schematic design, preliminary 
master plan, final master plan and construction documentation. The design process 
concluded with the acceptance by NRH staff of the final construction documents in May 
2020. Bids were issued late May with final Council action to approve a contract with Dean 
Construction to renovate Linda Spurlock Park on June 22, 2020. Work for the renovation 
project officially began on Monday July 20, 2020. 
 
Senior Park Planner, Joe Pack, will deliver a brief presentation providing an overview of 
the final master plan and review information about the construction project which is 
expected to conclude in February 2021. 
 
 
 
 


